Feedback on Health and Well-Being Strategic Partnership Board from Greenwich Third Sector Representative

Date of Meeting:.... 7th October 2010 Name of representative:...... Pauline O'Hare

Email Contact if you have any queries: pauline.ohare@gavs.biz

Three key issues discussed/agreed at the meeting and their impact on the third sector

- 1. HELATH AND WELL BEING STRATEGY

 Impact on the third sector: organisations will benefit from reading the H&WB

 strategy to see how and where the services/activities they offer might fit in. This will

 assist in the development and evidence of needs for service/activities, ultimately in
 the improvement of residents' health.
- 2. REPORTS TO THE H&WB BOARD Impact on the third sector: GAVS to deliver a presentation about 'Representation & the Third Sector' to the H&WB Board in January 2011. This will start to improve awareness of third sector representation amongst boards.
- 3. WORKFORCE HEALTH PROGRAMME UPDATE

 Impact on the third sector: POH to meet with Director of GCDA to discuss this in greater detail and what steps might be taken to improve the H&WB of third sector workforce.

Any Personal comments you had about the meeting

 Packed meeting with a lot to take in. More than mentioned above was discussed, information can be obtained from POH.

Any ideas/Views you want from the sector about this or future meetings

 It is very important that we as third sector organisations feed into the development of the H&WB Strategy and get involved in the actions which arise from the action plan. Please let me know your comments on the strategy by 1st December 2010